January 23rd, 2017

Dear Morrow County School District,

My name is Chandlyr Crum and I am asking the board for permission to graduate early this year. I have met all of my essential skills and I will meet all remaining credit requirements by graduation.

I would like to graduate early in order to progress to my post-secondary sooner. I plan to take advantage of the Four Years Free program at Portland State University, starting classes full time in the fall of 2017. I plan to be pursuing the Bachelor's of Fine Arts program.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Chandlyr Crum